
 

For Information: 
 
The attached document was delivered to the Point Beach 
NRC Resident Inspector Office on July 10, 2013, by Point 
Beach licensee personnel and provides information on 
heights of components and potential performance impacts 
from design basis flood waters.  The document is 
considered as additional information to that provided in 
Point Beach’s “Response to Inspection Report 
05000266/2013011 and 05000301/2013011, Preliminary 
Yellow Finding,” dated June 28, 
2013. (ADAMS Ascension number ML13179A333).  
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